
----- Forwarded Message ----- 

From: Indra Suharman <indra.suharman@lecturer.unri.ac.id> 

To: "zoobiomag2004@yahoo.com" <zoobiomag2004@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019, 09:19:49 AM GMT+2 

Subject: Manuscript submission 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Hereby I would like to submit the manuscript entitled "Utilization of feather meal fermented 

Bacillus subtilis to replace fish meal in the diet of silver pompano, Trachiotus blochii 

(Lacepede, 1801)" to Aquaculture, Aquarium, Conservation and Legislation - International 

Journal of the Bioflux Society. Hope this manuscript could be considered to be published in 

this journal. Thank you very much for your kind attention and cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Indra Suharman 
 

----- Forwarded Message ----- 

From: Mag Ioan Valentin <zoobiomag2004@yahoo.com> 

To: Gavriloaie Ionel Claudiu <ionelclaudiu@yahoo.com>; Gavriloaie Ionel Claudiu 

<claudiugavriloaie@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019, 11:42:13 AM GMT+2 

Subject: Fw: Manuscript submission 

 
Dear Dr. Indra Suharman, 
 
We received your manuscript. But, before taking any further step, you have to edit 
the paper according to the journal's template (attached to this message and also 
available on the journal's website). 
 
After that, send the paper to me only, because I will be your editor. Also use doc 
format, not docx. 
Looking forward to have your reply. 
Thank you very much! 
 
With best regards, 
Claudiu Gavriloaie, PhD 
editor-in-chief AACL Bioflux journal 
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On Friday, November 1, 2019, 6:44:27 AM GMT+2, Indra Suharman 

<indra.suharman@lecturer.unri.ac.id> wrote:  

 

 

Dear Dr. Claudiu Gavriloaie,  

 

I am sending again the manuscript according to the journal's template. Hope this manuscript 

could be considered to publish in this journal. 

Thank you very much for your kind attention and cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Indra 
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